Mathematics Society



Having the aims to promote Mathematics in our school and arouse students' interest in the subject, the Mathematics Society organised a great variety of functions this year.

Our committee board was set up in early September. This year, we were glad to have recruited more than 60 members.

In order to stimulate students' interest in Mathematics, our newsletter 'Mathematics Journal' was published. It was delicately tailored for our members. The chief purpose of this newsletter was to let students appreciate that mathematics is not just the dull, stereotyped bookwork that they do every day in class. Rather, it is something that can give them real fun. Throughout the year, two journals were published and the topics included games and mathematical para doxes.

Besides, with the help of our adviser, Mr. P. Ching, many mathematics games and interesting articles were displayed on the Mathematics Board, which is situated on the third floor of the old building.

Moreover, we also assisted the junior form students to cope with the problems they encountered in the subject by organising tutorial classes from November to March. We believe that this function really helped the needy students.

Apart from the above functions, we took part in the 120th Anniversary Open Day by decorating a classroom. Some interesting games were demonstrated to the visitors.

Externally, our society participated in the Joint School Mathematics Society (JSMS). Our academic secretary, Christopher Poon, was elected as the P.R.O. of the JSMS executive committee. In addition, David Lam and Sunny Ngan became the Director and Committee member of the Recreation Subcommittee. They played an active role and helped a great deal in the running of various functions of the JSMS.

Chairman:	
Keung Ching Tung	6B
Vice-chairmen:	
Sunny Ngan	6B
Billy Wong	6B
Internal Secretary:	
Joseph Wong	6B
External Secretary:	
Antares Au	4E
Publication Secretar	ries:
Edwin Shan	6B
Vincent Ng	6B
Financial Secretary:	
Yip Ka Chi	6B
Academic Secretarie	s:
David Lam	6B
Christopher Poon	6B
Promotion Officer:	
Andy Lo	6B
Personnel Officers:	
Cheung Kar Man	6B
Louis Cheung	4D
Teacher Advisers:	
Mr. C.H. But	
Mr. K.B. Ching	
Mr. S.R. Hsieh	
Mr. C.H. Leung	

Finally, we would like to take this chance to thank our teacher advisors and our principal, Rev. Brother Thomas, and our vice principal, Mr. E. Wong. Without their zealous support, the Mathematics Society would not have been so successful this year.

